
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
RESIDENTS OF GRAND HAVEN CHARTER TOWNSHIP and other interested parties, please 
take notice that the Grand Haven Charter Township Planning Commission and Zoning Board of 
Appeals will participate in a Special Joint Meeting on Tuesday, January 22, 2019 at 7:00 p.m., at 
Grand Haven City Hall, 519 Washington Avenue, Grand Haven, MI 49417. 
 

Review and discuss proposed policy changes in the Zoning Ordinance. 
                                         
This notice is posted in compliance with PA 267 of 1976 as amended (Open Meeting Act), MCLA 
41.72a (2) (3) and the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). 
 
If you have questions, please contact Community Development Director Stacey Fedewa at (616) 
842-5988 or sfedewa@ght.org.  
 
A COPY OF THIS NOTICE IS ON FILE IN THE OFFICE OF THE CLERK. 
 
Bill Cousins, Chairman 
Grand Haven Charter Township Planning Commission 
 
POSTED:  January 16, 2019 


